One of Parent Council's roles is to support the **Pupil Council**.

Pupil Council is divided into 4 groups: -

- -Pupil Voice
- -School Spirit
- -Rota Kids
- -Junior Road Safety

In addition, they help organise fundraising events for charities such as...







Chairperson - Karen Young Vice Chairperson - Nikki Watson Secretary - Fiona Eason Treasurer - Linda McIntosh

<u>Contact</u> Email: ceresparentcouncil@outlook.com

Facebook Group:
Ceres Primary School Parent
Council

OR School Office: (01334) 659454



## Ceres Primary School Parent Council



A quick guide to who we are, what we do and how **you** can get involved.

## Ceres Primary School Parent Council welcomes you!



The purpose of the parent council is to ensure that all parents have a voice and can get involved in decisions that directly impact the education and welfare of our children. Meetings are friendly, informal and take place twice a term.....usually with a cuppa and a biscuit!

We aim to have a productive Parent Council which promotes positive relationships between parents, carers, school and the local community. The Parent Council strives to improve the learning environment for our children, raise funds for important resources and be a link between the school and parents/carers.

The Parent Council works alongside the school to help them achieve their planned targets. We also fundraise in order to support this and to help provide important resources.

The Parent Council are instrumental in raising funds for the school. Here are some examples of what we've been able to achieve.

- We secured funding from Tesco for the school garden upgrade and completed the work!
- We raised funding to improve the learning environment in 3 classrooms.
- We provided leaving presents for the Primary 7s.
- We secured funding for the installation of a trim trail in the school grounds
- We organise Book fairs and Spring Fairs
- We help to run the Pupil Council

## **BEFORE & AFTER-THE SCHOOL GARDEN**





## How Can You Get Involved?

As parents we understand that time is precious but coming along to meetings and providing your input can make a big difference.

If you cannot attend meetings you can still get involved. We are always looking for helpers for book fairs, bake sales, discos and other school activities. These take time to organise and run, however the more people get involved the more we can spread the load, and everyone can feel they have contributed. All helpers are welcome, and you can do as much or as little as you can manage.

This is **our children's** school and if we want to see ongoing improvements, we **all** need to get involved. If you have a view come along and share it, we want to hear it!

If you cannot get along to the meetings, you can also keep in touch with the parent council by liking our Facebook Group or by leaving a comment or question in the suggestion box at the school office. If you have any questions or want to get involved, please get in touch.